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The Administration recommends that the Board of Trustees approve the Interlocal Cooperation Agreement between 
the City of Grand Prairie and GPISD for the operation of a School Resource Unit in the District’s secondary schools 
during the 2025-2026 school year.   
 

The agreement is in compliance with TEC §37.081, which gives the board of trustees of any school district 
authorization to enter into a memorandum of understanding with a local law enforcement agency or a county or 
municipality that is the employing political subdivision of commissioned peace officers for the provision of school 
resource officers. Such agreements are also authorized under Chapter 791 of the Texas Government Code.  
 
The responsibilities of both parties are delineated in the attached interlocal cooperation agreement.  

Local Funds 

CKEC(LEGAL) 

Interlocal Cooperation Agreement with GPPD for School Resource Unit 

Dr. Melissa Kates, General Counsel 

AmWilson
Gabe Trujillo


